
Re the above submission from the Bayview Golf Club to improve the drainage of fairways and 
harvesting of water. 
As a local residents we would like to offer our support for the proposal and very much look 
forward to the project being completed. 
Yours faithfully
Brian and Lorena Cranch
Apt 106/102 Darley Street West
Mona Vale

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 24/08/2021 9:59:19 AM

Subject:
DA 2021/1338 improved drainage and water harvesting of fairways of the Bayview 
Golf Course. 


